All,

WCU PD is still investigating reports reference individuals trespassing inside a residence hall without permission. One arrest has been made. It is critical that you lock your residence hall interior door when you enter and leave your room.  It’s also very important that you don’t open exterior doors to non-resident’s or hold exterior doors open for others to follow. Thanks. 
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